
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: EB-2019-0159 letter of comment Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 3:46:09 PM

 
From: Ken Stenhouse < > 
Sent: Saturday, March 7, 2020 4:23 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline proposal
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
No! No more taking from Ontario! Leave the environment alone! More green energy; less
fossil fuel energy! For crying out loud! Ugh.

Ken Stenhouse
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